
 

Safety Bulletin 04 of 2015 
 
Maintenance St Helier Marina, Elizabeth Marina and La Collette Yacht Basin 

Mariners are advised that maintenance diving will be taking place in St Helier Marina, Elizabeth Marina and La 
Collette Yacht Basin commencing the 9th of November 2015 for approximately 5 days. 

St Helier VTS will provide hourly navigational warnings on VHF Channel 14 informing mariners of the location 
of the diving operations. 

Dive operations will be scheduled around shipping movements and divers will be required to exit the water 
on notification of passing traffic. 

 


